
 
 
 
 
 

School Photo Day – Wednesday, 31 July 2024 
 

 

Thursday, July 4, 2024 

 

Dear parents & carers, 

 
This year, we have booked The School Photographer to photograph our students on Wednesday, 31 July. Please take 
time to read the relevant information on The School Photographer payment envelopes brought home today & remember 
these helpful points: 
 
• You can order online at www.theschoolphotographer.com.au. Simply enter the purple code on your child’s 

envelope 
• Each student must hand in their own completed envelope to the class teacher prior to photo day, even if the 

order has been placed online 
• Don’t seal envelopes inside each other – you can pay for all children in one envelope by completing the 

‘combined payments box’ however each child needs to have their own envelope on photo day 
• Sibling photos can be ordered online, or by collecting a sibling order envelope from the front office 
• Please enclose correct money as no change is given – cash and money orders only. Credit card payments can 

only be made online  
• For split families, please indicate on your online order if you would like to collect your photos at the Front Office 

instead of going home with your child/ren. You can do this by selecting ‘alternate parent or carer – please leave 
photos at School Office for collection’ in the comments box when you check out 

• A catch up photo day has been booked on Tuesday, 6 August. This day is for individual catch-ups only, which       
will be reflected in the individual class composite photo. 

 
 
Please feel free to visit their web site - www.theschoolphotographer.com.au. For photo enquiries, phone: 1300 795 
850 or email: enquiries@theschoolphotographer.com.au  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Darren Stevenson 

Principal 
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